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SGCI Internship
In the summer of 2017, Joseph Yun, Leader of Social
Media Analytics at the University of Illinois at UrbanaChampaign, partnered with Linda Hayden, the Science
Gateways Community Institute (SGCI) Internship Head, to
offer an undergraduate internship opportunity for the
building of the proof-of-concept Social Media Macroscope
(SMM). Hagen Hodgkins, an undergraduate Computer
Science student from Elizabeth City State University,
worked to stand-up a HUBzero science gateway on
Amazon Web Services. Hagen successfully instantiated
the foundation gateway piece through which the Social
Media Lab team at Illinois built the SMM upon. All of this
was part of the larger SGCI Incubator’s efforts to partner
with the SMM project.
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Macroscope Introduction
We stand at a critical point in the advancement of social
media analytics. The field has evolved rapidly and grown in
important ways, with more mature methods and
approaches for analysis beginning to emerge. This
haphazard evolution is creating a landscape littered with
data sources, methods, and tools that lack support for
assembling them into effective analytics workflows that
meet the needs to the broad community spanning
academia, government, and industry. We envision a future
in which these components are brought together into a
coherent environment that continually incorporates new
capabilities through a process that does not at the same
time create instability in that environment and thus
compromise the ability of the community to leverage these
evolving capabilities--we call that environment the Social
Media Macroscope. The first step in the realization of this
vision was to create a proof-of-concept version to establish
the utility of such a tool and to begin the process of
determining what the users of that tool want and need it to
do.
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